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Drug Testing Policy Template

Welcome to our organization! As part of our commitment to maintaining a safe and productive work
environment, we have implemented a drug testing policy for all new employees.

Our drug testing policy is in accordance with federal regulations and is designed to ensure the safety
of all employees and customers.

All new employees will be required to undergo a drug test prior to starting employment. This drug
test will be conducted by a certified testing facility and will screen for a variety of substances.

Employees who test positive for illegal drugs or substances will not be eligible for employment with
our organization.

We believe that a drug-free workplace is essential for the well-being of our employees and the
success of our organization. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

For more information on our drug testing policy, please visit the Substance Abuse and Mental Health
Services Administration website: https://www.samhsa.gov/

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. We look forward to welcoming you to our team!



